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Year 12 Formal 

KANDOS HIGH SCHOOL 
  

FLEMING STREET, KANDOS           PHONE: 63794103          FAX: 63794818 
  

EMAIL: kandos-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au        WEBSITE: www.kandos-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

                    Term 4 Week 4 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 EEC Visit to Imaginations 

Year 11 Exploring Early Childhood class travelled to Mudgee on Monday 26th  October. Imaginations caters 

for children from 0 – 5 years of age. The students had the opportunity to explore all aspects of the centre.  

They visited the baby room, where there is a section with 9 cots for sleeping. The toddler room, where the 

children were just settling down for a sleep. Finally, the preschool room, where children were busy with 

craft activities. Our students viewed the bathrooms and change rooms and the kitchen where all food for 

the children is prepared.  

The hectic atmosphere of Imaginations did not deter our students, they were eager to learn and            

participate in the childcare centre and some students stated that they may pursue this area as a career.  

Thank you to Mrs Jenik for helping to transport the students and to Imaginations for allowing us to visit. 

Kerry Reynolds, PE teacher 

Mikayla Wilkinson, Tegan Jones, Melanie Waterton, Alana Ross and Tamika Desch 

SCHOOL  SAFETY AND SECURITY 

Our school has suffered a large amount of vandalism recently, it is unnecessary and very costly. 

As we are a small community, we are asking you to help us, by being vigilant as you walk or drive 

past the school out of hours. 

Please report any suspicious behaviour to Kandos Police on 6379 4000 or 

Rylstone Police on 6379 1000. 

Alternatively you can call Education & Training Safety and Security (24 hours) on 

1300 880 021, you may remain anonymous. 



Have you downloaded 

our free school 

app? 

Easily access all news-

letters, notes, notic-

es, reminders, events 

and receive  

emergency alerts. 

 Download the 

 

 

SchoolEnews app… 

Search in the app 

store, visit the web 

address. 

GRIN BIN WINNERS 

 

Jarrod Gould 

Jesse Daniels 

Chelsea Cunningham 

Jason Miskle 

Jasmine Morgan 

Angus Standfield 

Brody Mundey 

 

 

 

 

Kevin travels to  

Las Vegas 

Congratulations to Kevin Large, who 

was recently invited by Sports Travel 

Australia to spend 16 days in Las 

Vegas. 

He was amongst 30 other athletes 

from NSW, VIC and SA, who 

participated in a number of 5km 

running events. 

In his spare time, he did lots of 

walking tours, taking in the sights of 

Las Vegas, went to Disneyland, 

Universal Studios and visited Floyd 

Mayweather’s gym. 

National  

Championships 

Mikayla Wilkinson recently 

attended the biennial            

National Championships 

held in Murray Bridge, 

South Australia. 

Mikayla placed 1st in both 

the Junior Eventing and the 

Junior Dressage. 

An awesome effort, 

Congratulations. 



NAPLAN Information Afternoon 

A big thank you to all parents who attended the NAPLAN information afternoon tea. 

Any parents who were unable to attend and would like to discuss their child’s NAPLAN results, please contact  

Laura Jordan, LaST, 6379 4103 

Science Show 

Kaesan Wilson, Joshua Little and Kieran Stokes along with Mr Hill, kept the primary school students from 

Rylstone, Glen Alice, Ilford and Capertee Schools entertained with plenty of different types of experiments.  

They called upon different students to help them with their experiments and to try and guess what the      

results may be. 

 

 

 

 



Year 9 Camp 

Congratulations to all for your         

participation and being         

wonderful representatives of 

Kandos High School at The Great 

Aussie Bush Camp. 

Thanks to Mr Maloney, Mrs 

O’Brien and Mr Nassis for the 

organisation and attendance. 

 





 



 




